
        FBC News & Upcoming Events 
 
 The Mother’s Day Offering helps support the Tennessee Baptist Chil-
 dren's Homes. Given to  date: $5,345. 
 
 Today’s Church Service (Love, Growth, Service) 
 Today we will have High School/College and Adult Core Groups at 10 a.m.
 and Worship Center and Kairos service at 11 a.m. Every other row will 
 be blocked off for social distancing. We will be taking precautions to 
 keep everyone safe and everything will be sanitized. You are encour-
 aged to wear a mask and gloves if you desire to do so. If you are at high 
 risk and have health concerns please join us via our live feed at 11 a.m. 
 No Preschool/Elementary or Middle School Core Groups, Children’s 
 Worship or childcare. No evening worship or activities except for High 
 School/College. 
 
 Church Office Hours 
 The Church Office hours are 8:30 am-1 pm until June 1. The Church 
 Office will be closed tomorrow in observance of Memorial Day. 
 
 Men’s Bible Study (Growth) 
 Men’s Bible Study will resume on Tuesday, June 2 at 6 p.m. in room 
 204 and meet every Tuesday following.  
 
               Terrific Tuesdays & Thursdays (Love, Growth) 
 Stop by the Church office and pick-up an application for our children’s 
 summer program until May 26th. Children who have completed 1st-5th 
 grade will meet most Tuesdays & Thursdays during June 16 - July 23 
 from 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. for field trips, Bible lessons, swimming, and fun 
 games. The price has been reduced to $55. 
 
 Climb on Board! VBS 2020 - July 27-31: Volunteers Needed!  
 Invest in the lives of our children by joining the fun. Children will 
 ride the Rocky Railway, learning that Jesus will pull them through. 
 Volunteers may sign-up online on the church website!  

  
 First Baptist Women’s Ministry (Love, Growth, Service) 
 There is a new Facebook page for First Baptist Women. A way for 
 FBC Women’s Ministry to keep you informed, connected and encour-
 aged. To sign-up go to Facebook search and enter Kingstonfbc Women. 
 Then when on the page in the top right hand corner enter your email 
 address where it says “Invite Members.” This includes high school and 
 college. This is a private group. 
    

 All-Night Kids Lock-In! (Love, Growth) 
 On Monday, July 6 (the same day we were leaving for camp), we will 
 be hosting an ALL-NIGHT KIDS LOCK-IN! Featuring: inflatables, 
 dodgeball, basketball, scavenger hunts, water gun fight, Tie-dye shirts 
 (shirts included), Rec games, movie, pizza, ice cream, glow-in-the-dark 
 party, a midnight devotion & worship, and breakfast. Kids should ar-
 rive on July 6 at 6pm to our Family Life Center and be picked up on 
 July 7 at 8am. The cost is $25 at the door ($20 for additional siblings). 
 We will have many background checked adult chaperones present at all 
 times and children will not leave the property. You must pre-register
 between now and July 1 by emailing Pastor Jesse your child's name, 
 grade, and shirt size. Register soon because space is limited to 40 kids. It is 
 open to completed Kindergarten through completed 5th grade. Kids com-
 pleted K & completed 1st grade must have at least one parent stay the 
 whole time. Completed Second through completed 5th grade will NOT 
 have to have a parent present. We  have a list of Health & Safety 
 Measures for this event.  
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Dr. Dale Darley, Lead Pastor, daled@kingstonfbc.org 
Rev. Gary Alley, Student & Kairos Pastor, garya@kingstonfbc.org 
 

Rev. Ron Green, Worship Pastor, greenr@kingstonfbc.org 
Rev. Jesse Johnson, Child & Family Ministry Pastor, jessej@kingstonfbc.org 
Rev. Jody McLoud, Administrator & Teaching Pastor,  
www.kingstonfbc.org & find us on social media:   


